
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  15.3.2021 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called Sharing a Shell by Julia 
Donaldson. We will be finding out 
about different sea creatures and about 
sharing and caring for our environment. 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be revising digraphs 
we have learnt so far and practising 
writing words and sentences.  
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Mathematics 

We will continue to learn about 2 and 
3-D shape and time, finding out what 
time we come to school, have our 
dinner and go home.  
 
 
 
Outdoors we will be practising 
counting on using a chalk number line 
or a hop scotch and finding 3-D 
shapes in our outdoor area. 
 

     
 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making an underwater scene.  
In our creative area we will be making 
snails and other sea creatures from 
paper plates and cups,  
  
We will be using our new animal atlas 
in our enquiry area. Children will be 
encouraged to research sea creatures 
during ICT. 
In our art area we will be painting 
underwater pictures and sea creatures. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
It was so lovely to welcome 

all the children back last 
week. They were all so 

excited to see their friends. 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT and upload some 

work that they have done at 
home. 

 
Please remember that your 

child needs a change of 
clothes in school.  


